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Mr. Javier Inca alleges that on March 10, 2023, a city tree branch fell on his
property located at 3123 W. Clybourn Street. Mr. Inca has submitted a damage
claim in the amount of $7,204.22, for repairs to his fence.

Our investigation revealed that on March 10, 2023, Forestry was notified of a
broken branch from a City tree at 3123 W. Clybourn Street. Forestry crew
responded a few days later and found that the tree branch was already removed.
The crew confirmed damages to a solar light on top of a fence post.

The subject tree was an 18" Norway maple tree that was reported alive. Because
the branch was removed prior to the crew’s investigation, the condition of the
failed branch is unknown. Further investigation reveals that on March 9-10, 2023,
the City experienced an accumulation of 10.7 inches of snow, winds averaging
12.4 MPH, with sustained speeds of 22MPH and wind gusts to 30MPH as reported
at General Mitchell. Forestry Section reported they received 1,142 calls for
broken branches and other storm related issues that day.
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It is our view that the tree failure was not a result of any negligence caused by the
City Forestry Division. As such, we recommend that the claim be denied.
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